RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

- TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on January 21, 2015 and was attended by Paul Bazik, Public Works; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Mark Stiansen, Traffic Safety, William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking, and Mary Ann Donnelly.
- RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 21, 2015, 10:00AM.

Member of the Staff Traffic Committee met on January 21, 2015; however, no items were submitted for review by staff or residents.

Supervisor of Parking, Bill Gallagher, discussed parking issues on Gallagher Road along the trail, which is posted 2-hr parking. Bill will perform a parking count and this item will be revisited at the February 18, 2015 Staff Traffic meeting.